
     
City of Hesperia 
STAFF REPORT  

 

 
 
DATE: December 19, 2017 

TO: Mayor and Council Members 
Chair and Commissioners, Hesperia Community Development Commission 
Chair and Board Members, Successor Agency to the Hesperia Community 
Redevelopment Agency 
Chair and Board Members, Hesperia Housing Authority 
Chair and Board Members, Hesperia Fire Protection District 
Chair and Board Members, Hesperia Water District 
  

FROM: Nils Bentsen, City Manager 

BY: Melinda Sayre, City Clerk  
 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of January 2, 2018 City Council and Subsidiary District Meeting 

 
RECOMMENDED ACTION 
 
It is recommended that the City Council, the Board of Commissioners of the Hesperia 
Community Development Commission, and the Board of Directors of the Sucessor to the 
Hesperia Community Redevelopment Agency, Hesperia Housing Authority, Hesperia Fire 
Protection District, and the Hesperia Water District cancel the regularly scheduled January 2, 
2018 due to lack of agenda items. 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
 
1. Give alternative direction to staff.  
 
 


